
 

NOTICE: AHCCCS Extends ROPA Registration 
 

 

Dear Provider, 

 

Due to the continuing public health emergency and in an effort to ensure that no AHCCCS member 

experiences disruptions in care, AHCCCS has announced they will further extend the registration 

deadline for referring, ordering, prescribing and attending (ROPA) providers to January 1, 2022 or 

the end of the COVID-19 public health emergency, whichever comes later. 

 

In order to ensure that providers meet this extended deadline, AHCCCS will release additional 

guidance specifically for referring and ordering providers, prescribing providers, and attending 

providers in June 2021. 

 

For additional information about ROPA, visit the AHCCCS ROPA web page. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nULqDhtnT77UWk_MLUfIYYy5tEj910BGAu-Md8XaP2udqCBpVF2VF2UR59wG99MYXA4f3GdyAtIA3OsxCQJjRIcv53xgQz4pGoYrJqzglQLDXjglu1r7vF8Rgi2-wbzq6dLEfOJjH0ak-M21vV4zVtsy-pSapX8H6EYgr9sz3t_2AnrS1PCbjMKqswF3uQioxJv6erJOox8=&c=L0o0_nQegxIDlzr4TTfNB6yXmkAQgXV2kGLxPmS3qg2YSeZOslTHrA==&ch=IEnfqOgJCWUHhfkpa0P6i6tdWLNbQyeD1OdchLcMjzuKD5bsoYnxKw==

